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Dear Capital Basketball Family: 
 
We have made some changes and adjustments to our Summer 
Basketball plans. As a program, we feel this is in our best interest for 
development this summer.  
If you have any questions about these changes, please come talk with 
me (or any of our coaches).  
 
Our excitement and energy remains intact to get into the gym and 
work with you this summer! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Coach Moore 

Capital High School Head Varsity Basketball Coach 
 

Coaching Staff Information 
Varsity Head Coach:   Scott Moore…Cell Phone: 208-954-3873 
     Email: scotts.moore@boiseschools.org  
 
Assistant Coaches:  Jake Garcin, Paul Egwuonwu, Steve Danaha,  

Sean Frei, Shane Moser, Gunnar Condie,  
Colton Profic 

 
 
 



Capital Boy’s Basketball 2019 Summer Information 

Head Varsity Coach: Scott Moore (scotts.moore@boiseschools.org) 
Team Website:  https://capitaleagles.bigteams.com/ 

Tryouts  

o Tuesday May 28th from 1:00pm-3:00pm in the Main Gym 

 After the tryouts, we will invite players to participate on one of our summer 

teams. Teams will be posted on the Capital Basketball website (see above) by 

noon on Wednesday, May 29th.  

Cost 

 Cost for Summer Basketball is as follows: (cost is all-inclusive and includes entries into 

all tournaments and a Capital Basketball shirt):  

1. Varsity ($150…Does not include Oregon Team Camp player fee) 

2. JV ($50… Does not include Oregon Team Camp player fee) 

3. Sophomore ($50) 

 Paying for Summer Basketball: 

o Please turn in payment for Summer Basketball by Friday (May 31st). 

Please make checks out to “Capital Boy’s Basketball”. Please wait until 

after tryouts to make your payment, too.  

o If you need to make arrangements regarding this, please contact Coach 

Moore.  

 If you are unable to make all tournaments/games, please discuss an alternate 

payment with Coach Moore.  
 

 NOTE: Making the “Summer Team” does not automatically mean you will 

make the team in the fall! This is just a great way to gain valuable experience 

and prepare to play at the High School level.   

 Also, all players are welcome to attend Skill Work, Workouts and Open 

Gyms throughout the summer!  
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Capital Boy’s Basketball 2019 Summer Tournaments 

(UPDATED 5/15/2019) 

Dates of event Varsity Team JV Team Sophomore Team 

June 1st & 2nd  
(Depart on May 31st)  

Border Classic (Spokane, 
WA) (Cost- $250/team) 

  

June 4th  2-Game Mini-Tourney #1 
at Capital (Cost 
$75/team) 

2-Game Mini-Tourney 
#1 at Capital (Cost 
$75/team) 

 

June 7th, 8th , 9th   College of Idaho 
(Cost- $400/team) 

  

June 11th  2-Game Mini-Tourney #2 
at Capital (Cost 
$75/team) 

2-Game Mini-Tourney 
#2 at Capital (Cost 
$75/team) 

 

June 14th, 15th, 
16th  

 Idaho Shootout  
(@ Rocky Mtn. HS) 
($350/team) 

Idaho Shootout 
(@ Rocky Mtn. 
HS) 
($350/team) 

June 21st & June 
22nd  

  Kuna Tournament 

June 19th  2-Game Mini-Tourney #3 
at Capital (Cost 
$75/team) 

2-Game Mini-Tourney 
#3 at Capital (Cost 
$75/team) 

 

June 28th – June 
30th  
(Depart June 28th) 

University of Oregon 
Team Camp 
($275/per player) 

University of Oregon 
Team Camp 
($275/per player) 

 

 

Fill The Tank!  

GO EAGLES! 

 
 
 

 

 



Dear Capital Eagle Family: 

 
We will again be participating in the University of 
Oregon Team camp on June 28th through June 30th. 
Information on the camp can be found at the link 
below.  
 
 

 Payment: The cost for this camp is $275 per player. This covers 
the tournament fee, food and housing (we will be staying in the 
dorms, and they provide linens and pillows.). 
o Please write a check to Capital Boy’s Basketball for $275 

and note that it is for the Oregon Team Camp (Must be 
done by June 1st)  

 
 

 Transportation: We will need to transport about 20 players and 
2 coaches for this tournament. We are looking for 2-3 
additional families to help with transportation to and from 
Eugene. We do have the ability to pay for part of your way as 
well. Please contact Coach Moore to discuss.  

 

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me 
(scotts.moore@boiseschools.org) with any questions! 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Coach Moore 
Capital High School Head Varsity Basketball Coach 
 

 

 

 


